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Uptake of the MMR vaccine has been steadily 
decreasing in the UK for the last few years. This year, 
there has been a rise in the number of Measles 
cases. We are asking people to be alert to signs and 
symptoms and ensure that they or their children 
have received two doses of the MMR vaccination. 
Being vaccinated is the best protection against 
Measles.

Measles is highly contagious and can lead to further  
complications for those at risk and the elderly.

Measles symptoms to be aware of include:
•high fever
•sore, red, watery eyes
•coughing
•aching and feeling generally unwell 
•a blotchy red brown rash, which usually appears 
after the initial symptoms.

Anyone with symptoms that could be Measles is 
advised to stay at home and phone their GP or NHS 
111 for advice, rather than visiting the surgery or 
A&E. The free MMR vaccine is a safe and effective 
way of protecting against Measles, as well as 
mumps and rubella. 
For more information about Measles click here or 
contact your doctor for vaccinations.

FREE Child Group Cycle Training sessions 
Our Learn To Ride sessions are for age 6 years  

upwards.  
All training is in small, friendly groups of 6 

children and 2 qualified instructors. To sign up to a 
local course visit Child Group Cycle Training 

(bikeright.co.uk)
Courses available in the Wigan Borough include:

Saturday 21st October – Leigh Youth Hub
Saturday 25th November – Leigh Youth Hub

    We are aware that more children may be 
    absent from school due to symptoms of 
    anxiety than before the pandemic. Worry 

and mild or moderate anxiety, whilst sometimes brings up difficult 
emotions, can be a normal part of growing up for many children and 
young people. Being in school can often help alleviate the 
underlying issues. Please remember a prolonged period of absence 
is likely to heighten their children’s anxiety about attending in the 
future, rather than reduce it. 
Speak to your school or School Nurse for information about 
supporting your child to attend school. 

Free Car Seat Safety event at Wigan Tesco on 22nd November 

2023, 10am-3pm in partnership with Good Egg Car Seat Safety. A 

car seat expert checks your car seat is fitted to your car correctly 

and the child is fitted in the seat correctly. You can also receive 

some road safety information and resources to take away with you. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles/
https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/
https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/
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